
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we come to the end of the Autumn term, I would like to send my heartfelt thanks to all who have 

made me feel so welcome in my first term at All Saints.  We have achieved so much in such a short space 

of time and your support has been invaluable. 

Thank you to all who were able to attend our various Christmas events and a special thank you to our in-

credible PTA who worked tirelessly to plan and run the Christmas Fair.  Feedback from the children was 

so positive and we are looking forward to hearing how much was raised.  Congratulations to the follow-

ing children who were prize winners: 

Matvii (Reception) - Playmobil 

Callen (Reception) - Nerf set 

Nancy (Y2) - Smiggle bag 

Nandika (Y5) - Puzzles 

We are looking forward to many more PTA events next year. 

Admissions 2024-2025 Policy consultation  

Consultation is open for our 2024-2025 admissions policy.  If you would like to read the policy and give 

any comments, the documentation is available on the website.  

Charities 

Thank you all so much for your generosity this term.  I am delighted to announce that a huge £493.24 

was raised for the Poppy Appeal. 

INSET Day 

Please note that school is closed to the children on Tuesday 3rd January.  We look 

forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 4th January. 

Wishing you a peaceful break and a happy Christmas,  

Ms Quinell 

Headteacher 
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Key Dates: 

Tuesday 3rd January 2023 INSET day - (no school) 

Wednesday 4th January  Term Starts 

Monday 13th - Friday 17th 
February  Half Term 

Monday 20th February INSET Day - (No school) 

Friday 31st March Term Ends 

Monday 17th April Summer Term Starts 

Monday 1st May May Day 

Monday 8th May King Charles III Bank Holiday 

Monday 29th May - Friday 
2nd June Half Term 

Friday 21st July Term Ends 


